

Small Systems Technical Assistance Center Advisory Board

June 28, 2010

Mr. John Hanger Chairman Environmental Quality Board P. O. Box 2063 Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063

Re: Comments on Chapter 109 Revisions, Lead and Copper Rule

Dear Chairman Hanger:

The Small Systems Technical Assistance Center Advisory Board met on June 18, 2010 to review Department revisions to the Chapter 109, Safe Drinking Water Regulations. We understand the Department intends to submit these regulation revisions to the Environmental Ouality Board for approval as final in the very near future. We understand these revisions are needed to ensure continued primacy of the program and support them as developed by the Department.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment.



Brion John

Chairman